
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

6 March 2015                                                                 FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to you following my letters of September and November 2014 in which I advised you that 
I would let you know as soon as possible about the appointment of a permanent Principal of Uxbridge 
High School. 
 
I am delighted to advise that, after a robust recruitment process, Mr Nigel Clemens has been 
confirmed in substantive post of Principal.  As you are aware, Mr Clemens was formerly Senior Vice 
Principal and took over the post of Acting Principal in May 2014 at short notice. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to publicly thank Mr Clemens and the interim Leadership Team 
for their dedication and support at a very challenging time for the school.  Mr Clemens has led the 
school exceptionally well through this difficult period and we are now working to move forward under 
his leadership on our journey to become a school of choice for the local community. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Peter Waine 
 
 
 
 
 


